
 
                                                                                                                                                     

July 21, 2023 

MEMO: 

Regarding: Faith Manor Leadership Changes  

Distribution: Families, Residents and Staff 

From: Tracy Kamino, Vice President Operations 

 

Dear Families, Residents and Staff, 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you of some changes within the Leadership Team 

at Faith Manor.  

 

Aleksandra Grzeszczuk, Administrator at Faith Manor, has announced her resignation, as of 

August 18, 2023. Aleksandra has been a blessing to the Faith Manor community for almost 

three years.   

 

Aleksandra led Faith Manor strongly during the COVID-19 pandemic, and through the 

coordination of the move to the new Faith Manor.  During this time, Aleksandra played a key 

role in enhancing communication platforms, improve the quality program, as well as 

showcasing HCH’s accomplishments through the Registered Nurses Association Best Practice 

Spotlight Organization activities.  

 

We wish Aleksandra all the best in her new role, she will be missed.  

 

I am pleased to also announce that we have successfully recruited for a new Administrator for 

Faith Manor.  Sellinor Ogwu will be returning to Holland Christian Homes in this role and we 

look forward to welcoming her back into the Faith Manor community. Sellinor’s start date will 

be Tuesday, August 22nd.  

 

Sellinor is a Registered Nurse as well as a Certified Administrator and I am confident she will 

step into the Administrator role seamlessly and will lead the Faith Manor team successfully into 

the future.  

 
 

Tracy Kamino 

Vice President, Operations 

905-463-7002 ext. 5374 

tracy.kamino@hch.ca   
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